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STATE OF FLOIUDA 

This is in response to your recent letter in whichyou requested vo&tary cancellation of your 
pay telephone certificate. I cannot recommend voluntary cancellation of a certificate when there is 
an outstanding balance of regulatory assessment fees (RAFs). In this case, our records show that 
you did not pay the 1999 fee. As information, until the Commission is notified in writing that a 
company wishes to cancel its certificate, the RAF is due on that certificate if the certificate is active 
for any day during a calendar year. This means that not only is the 1999 RAF past due, but that you 
are also responsible for the 2000 RAF since the Commission was not notified until March 30,20DO. 

I am enclosing a copy of Rule 25-24.514, F.A.C., which explains how to request voluntary 
cancellation. The company would need to first pay the past due amount, and then write the 
Commission another letter advising when the 2000 11 be paid. Or, you have 
the option of going ahead and paying the 2000 fee, e until January 30,2001, 
when you pay the 1999 fee. The 1999 fee current1 , $7.50 penalty, and . . .  

$2.50 interest). 
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Mr. Anas H. Khalil 
3274 Central Avenue 
St. Petersburg, FL 33712-1000 

Dear Mr. Khalil: 
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This is in response to your recent letter in which you requested voluntary cancellation of your 
pay telephone certificate. I cannot recommend voluntary cancellation of a certificate when there is 
an outstanding balance of regulatory assessment fees (RAFs). In this case, our records show that 
you did not pay the 1999 fee. As information, until the Commission is notified in writing that a 
company Ashes to cancel its certificate, the RAF is due on that certificate if the certificate is active 
for any day during a calendar year. This means that not only is the 1999 RAF past due, but that you 
are also responsible for the 2000 RAF since the Commission was not notified until March 30,2000. 

I am enclosing a copy of Rule 25-24.514, F.A.C., which explains how to request voluntary 
cancellation. The company would need to first pay the past due amount, and then write the 
Commission another letter advising when the 2000 RAF '11 be paid. Or, you have 
the option of going ahead and paying the 2000 fee, e 1 January 30,2001, 
when you pay the 1999 fee. The 1999 fee currently $7.50 penally, and 
$2.50 interest). 

Please respond in writing by April 20,2000, and let me know how you wish to proceed. If  you^, 

have any questions, just let me know. I can be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503- 
fax, and by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 
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